“Conservatives Speak Out on President Nixon”’
A National Conservative Opinion Poll
Conducted by

Campus Conservative Packs
7777 Leeshurg Pike, Falls Church, Virginia 22043
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Dear Conservative:

The chances of Richard Nixon being impeached or forced to resign are
very, very real.

Right now, Congress is considering 11 bills to impeach the President.

Washington is swamped with rumors that Nixon will resign now that the
new Vice President has been confirmed.

As you can imagine, all this talk of Presidential impeachment and res-
ignation is taking its toll among our young people.

Many young people -- college students especially -- are falling victim
to the liberal lie that America is politically corrupt.

With each day that passes, countless young people are turning against
America because they are discouraged and outraged by our country's political
crisis.

But what can we do to fight this problem? We can do two things.

First of all, we must help end America's political crisis by making
sure that the President and the Congress know our opinions.

In a very short time -- perhaps within a week or so -- President Nixon
may make a final decision on whether he should resign or stay in office.
Congress may decide very soon on whether the President should be impeached.

But before either one of these decisions is made on how to end America's
political crisis, we conservatives must make our voices heard. It's time for
conservatives to speak up during this unparalleled constitutional crisis.

So far, not a single one of the national opinion polls have bothered-to
find out how conservatives feel about the President's possible impeachment

or resignation.

That's why I'm asking you to mark the enclosed ballot. All you have to
do is mark one of 3 choices:

1. THE PRESIDENT SHOULD BE IMPEACHED
2. THE PRESIDENT SHOULD RESIGN
3. THE PRESIDENT SHOULD REMAIN IN OFFICE

There are no longer any other options. One of the 3 is going to happen



soon. The constitutional crisis is that grave.

-But before the President and the Congress decide Wthh course to take,
they should have your opinion.

We will count your ballot along with the ballots of everyone else who
votes in this emergency poll. When we have the final results, we will send
them to President Nixon, every member of the U.S. Senate, and every member
of the U.S. House of Representatives. (And we won't use your name when we
report the results.)

When the results of this emergency balloting are sent to the President,
the House and the Senate, our elected officials will know the conservative
solution to this political crisis.

So please mark your ballot today and return it to me in the enclosed
reply envelope. We are going to start counting the ballots in just a few
days. Time is very short. '

The second and final thing we must do is stop the campus liberals who
are using America's crisis to recruit politically uncommitted students.

We can stop this leftward trend on campus. We can help turn students
into knowledgeable conservatives by sending them the kind of books they
don't often see on their campuses -- books which present the conservative
philosophy.

The Campus Conservative Pack program, a project of Prospect House, Inc.
has been sending conservative books to students for the past 2 years. So
far, the Campus Conservative Pack program has sent over 42,000 Packs, con-
taining 212,210 patriotic books, to students across America.

These 212,210 conservative books include 85 different titles and
subjects. Campus Conservative Packs have been sent to 2,681 colleges in
all 50 states.

Here are some of the books which have been included in Campus Conser-
vative Packs:

* "J. Edgar Hoover Speaks Concerning Communism"

* "I Led Three Lives" by Herbert A. Philbrick

¥ "The Three Faces of Revolution" by Dr. Fred Schwarz

* "The Mainspring of Human Progress" by Henry Weaver

* "Is the Cold War Over?" by Professor Anthony Bouscaren

There are 10,200 campus leaders who have never received a Campus Con-
servative Pack. These student leaders can help counter America's political
crisis among their fellow students -- if we can reach them with Campus
Conservative Packs.

We want to be able to send at least 200 Packs to colleges in each



state -- to the key student leaders on each campus such as student body
presidents, college newspaper editors, fraternity and sorority presidents
and presidents of campus political clubs.

We must raise at least $M,OOO in each state to buy and ship Packs to
the key colleges in each state. Quite frankly, we may not be able to meet
this goal without your help. Do you think you could help us?

With all the talk of Presidential impeachment and resignation being
used to recruit students to liberalism, it is crucial that we step up dis-
tribution of Campus Conservative Packs to student leaders. We must not
let America's political crisis be used to turn students against our country
and against conservatism.

Please -- help stop America's political crisis by marking the enclosed
ballot. And help win our college students to conservatism through the
Campus Conservative Pack program.

When you return your ballot, will you also enclose your check for $100,
$50, $25 or even $10 to help distribute Campus Conservative Packs? Because
we buy books in quantity, for each $1.00 you send, you will be buying books
worth $1.10 to $1.25 at retail cost. And Prospect House, Inc. will send
them directly to the students for you.

T hope and pray I will receive your ballot and your support for $100,
$50, $25 or even $10 so that we conservatives can continue to defend our
great heritage.

Sincerely,

(g Corem

for Campus Conservative Packs
A Project of Prospect House, Inc.



Dear Conservative:

This is your ballot. It is your chance to let President Nixon, your Senators
and your Congressmen know how you feel about Presidential impeachment and
resignation. Because time is so short, it may be your only chance to let them
know.

Please cast your ballot today and return it to me in the enclosed reply enve-
lope. The results of this poll will be sent to President Nixon and all members of
the U.S. Senate and House of Representatives.

TO: Mr. Jeffrey Coman, Campus Conservative Packs
7777 Leesburg Pike, Falls Church, Virginia 22043

Dear Mr. Coman:

] YES, I will mark my ballot below and return it to you. I want to help end
America’s political crisis.

(1 YES, I want to stop campus liberals who are using this political crisis to recruit
p p g p
politically uncommitted students. Please use my support to distribute Cam-
pus Conservative Packs and win young people to conservatism.

I enclose my check for:
—$100 $50 $25 $10

(Please make check payable to Campus Conservative Packs)

$5 other

BALLOT: Please Check One of the Boxes Below

D mmmmmd> The President Should Be Impeached

[ | semmd> The President Should Resign

D mmmmm)> The President Should Remain in Office
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